TED W. LIEU 33rd DISTRICT, CALIFORNIA

COMMITTEE ON THE BUDGET

COMMITTEE ON OVERSIGHT AND GOVERNMENT REFORM

Congress of the United States House of Representatives

Washington, **DC** 20515—0533

1600 Rosecrans Avenue, 4th Floor Manhattan Beach, CA 90266 (310) 321–7664

415 CANNON HOUSE OFFICE BUILDING

Washington, DC 20515 (202) 225-3976

5055 WILSHIRE BOULEVARD, SUITE 310 LOS ANGELES, CA 90036

(310) 652-3095

October 29, 2015

Ms. Jennifer deNicola 21649 Pacific Coast Highway Malibu, CA 90265-5208

Dear Ms. deNicola:

Thank you for contacting my office regarding the existence of PCB's in buildings on the campuses of Malibu High School, Malibu Middle School, and Juan Cabrillo Elementary School. I am sorry to hear of the difficulties that America Unites for Kids is experiencing.

I am sure you will be glad to know that my office has shared your materials with Administrator Gina McCarthy at the Environmental Protection Agency. You can be assured that my office will contact you as soon as we receive any information regarding this problem.

Thank you for allowing me to be of assistance. I hope to be in touch with you soon.

Ted W. Lien

Ted W. Lieu

Member of Congress